
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North 
Carolina, hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2023-
09-13/R-8) adopted by the Chapel Hill Town Council on September 13, 2023. 
 

This the 14th day of September, 2023. 
 

 
 

Amy T. Harvey  
Deputy Town Clerk 

 

 
 
  



 
A RESOLUTION IN SUPPORT OF LEASING SPACE FOR THE POLICE DEPARTMENT (2023-09-
13/R-8) 
 
WHEREAS, it is critical that the Town of Chapel Hill find a suitable location for Police operations; and 
 
WHEREAS, the current facility at 828 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. no longer meets the needs of the 
Department; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Town wishes to address the immediate needs of the Police Department while 
simultaneously proceeding with efforts to remediate the 828 Martin Luther King Jr. site; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Town Manager is authorized to enter into a building lease on behalf of the Town,  
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the Council 
supports the Town Manager entering a lease to provide a suitable location for the Town of Chapel Hill 
Police Department. 
 
This the 13th day of September, 2023. 
 
..end 
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